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PowerSchool University 

 I turned in a request to attend PowerSchool University at Anaheim California.   
PowerSchool has grown from one server to five servers and different modules are 
added all the time.  This year it is planned to add the special education module.  This is 
training from the PowerSchool Software Designers and not other school district 
employees like the user group conference in Las Vegas. 

Classroom Technology 

 The 9th Grade laptops for next year have been ordered.  We are developing a plan to 
collect the current laptops before the last day of school and cleaning them up over the 
summer. 

Security/Video 

 We have replaced all of the dead cameras at Minico. The quality of the new cameras are 
a huge improvement compared to the old cameras.  The next phase is to install new 
cameras in the entry ways. 

Online Registration 

 We are working on a new student registration form that will allow a brand new student 
to fill out all the necessary information online without the need to come to the school.  
Because of the non-stop work orders that keep being submitted, this project has been 
put at a lower priority for the time being.   

Phones/Intercom 

 Minico’s new phones are installed and working.  Once Paul Elementary and West Minico 
phones are replaced in the first part of August. The entire school district will have a 
four-digit extension system and consolidated phone lines. 

Work Orders 

January February March 

93 New 65 New 81 New 

78 Resolved 73 Resolved 64 Resolved 

66 Incomplete 58 Incomplete 75 Incomplete 

 


